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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Years 3 – 6 (KS2) ‘Treasure Island’ Pantomime at Derby Theatre – Tuesday 14th December 2021 
  

In the lead up to Christmas we have arranged a special trip to see the morning production of ‘Treasure Island’ at 
Derby Theatre. 
 
Children should arrive at school at normal time 8.45 am, in their school uniform.  We will be travelling to and from 
the venue on foot; therefore, please ensure your child is wearing a warm, waterproof coat and sensible walking 
shoes.  Please also consider hat and gloves, depending on the weather. 

Please send your child with a healthy snack and their water bottle (filled only with water) to have during the 
interval.  For the safety of all our children, please ensure their snack does not contain nuts.  Items should be placed 
in a small backpack/bag that is easy to carry and small enough to fit under your child's seat during the 
performance. 

Due to the late arrival time back at school, we are asking all parents/carers to send their child with a packed lunch 
from home that day.  If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal and you would like our school kitchen to 
provide a packed lunch on this day, please email admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk by Wednesday 1st December.  
Please note, we cannot accept late orders as our school kitchen orders in the correct amount of supplies for the 
numbers ordered.  

The PTFA have very kindly offered to subsidise this trip, therefore we are asking for a reduced voluntary 
contribution of £7.50 per child.  As always, activities such as these can only go ahead with your financial support.    
Please ensure we receive your voluntary contribution no later than Wednesday 1st December. 
 
If you are able to help on this trip and haven’t already emailed us, please contact admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk 
with ‘KS2 Panto’ in the subject line quoting your child’s name and class (or by contacting your child’s class teacher 
direct).  Your child’s class teacher will contact you should your assistance be required.  
 
      
Yours sincerely, 
 
The KS2 Team 
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